
Clark Lake Newsletter

A Note From the Editor
Welcome to the Clark Lake Association Newsletter!

This newsletter will be issued on a quarterly basis…November, February, May, and August. The intent is to 
keep lake residents informed of news and events happening within the Clark Lake community.  Anyone 
wishing to contribute a photo or an article for the next newsletter publication should submit it to Terry 

Schneider at Carters2052@sbcglobal.net by February 1, 2023.

November, 2022

Happy Holidays From 
the Clark Lake 

Association Board!

Upcoming Events 
from the Social 

Committee

● Bonfire & Chili on 
the Lake - 
February, 2023 
(Date - TBD)

● 4th of July Boat 
Parade - July 4th 
Weekend

A Message from the Clark Lake Association 
President… Mike Brunet

mailto:Carters2052@sbcglobal.net


November, 2022

CLAA Ramp 2022 Donations Total $3173

Vandalism At The West Side Boat 
Launch

Replacement West Side 
Registration Box

On October 6th, the donation 
and registration box on the west 
side ramp was found damaged 
and was broken into resulting in 

its early removal from its post this 
year. The estimated combined 

theft and loss of revenue is 
estimated to be about $90.00.

The replacement registration 
box for the west side ramp is 

now an envelope box and steel 
money drop box which will be 

ready for installation in the 
Spring, 2023.



Change Natural Shores Program to SOS: Save 
Our Shoreland

Submitted by Mark Weisse



    A View From the Shore…

 

One cannot live around 
Clark Lake without 
appreciating the sunrises, 
sunsets, and wildlife on the 
lake.  The peace and 
serenity that surrounds this 
lake makes Clark Lake a 
hidden gem in Door County.  



Life Along the Shoreline…

A variety of wildlife can be seen in our 
yards at any given moment. The 
porcupine and fox need to be carefully 
avoided, but it’s fun to feed the gray 
and black squirrels that roam around 
our cottages.

Many varieties of mushrooms and fungi can be found in the fall of the year 
in Whitefish Dunes State Park.  Great hiking trails accessible to those living 
along Clark Lake makes it easy to observe and photograph the mushrooms. 

Photos Submitted by Tara Meyer



Looking Back to our Past…

Clark Lake has a rich history that extends through generations of families that 
are still, today, living on Clark Lake.  Some families have had ownership of their 
waterfront properties for almost a century.  Gradually, though, the old quaint 
cottages and the fireplaces of yesteryear are being replaced by new, larger 
homes as many living along the lake are starting to make their Clark Lake 
residence a year-round home. Those families who grew up on the lake have 
interesting histories and stories to tell while spending their summers here.  Nest 
O’ Rest, located on Grady Road, is one of the oldest standing cottages that still 
remains on the lake.  Perhaps you would like to share family stories and 
photographs as “old” Doc Grady's family has written for this newsletter.   

Dave & Doris Grady



Nest O’Rest
By Kris Grady Mitchell

(with the help of Hildy Grady, Paul Grady, Beth Partain, and Wendy Gajewski)



Nest O’Rest 
(continued)

By Kris Grady Mitchell
(with the help of Hildy Grady, Paul Grady, Beth Partain, and Wendy Gajewski)


